From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,
David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 7:10:59 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name :
Salam

Last Name :
Betty

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I am a Chaldean who has lived in Rancho San Diego and El Cajon area since 1989, for 32 years. It just came to my
attention this redistricting effort of east county.

Please please restore the way it was before and do not divide the Chaldean Community. El Cajon, rancho San Diego,
spring valley, Jamul, alpine, la Mesa, and all of east county to belong in the same district.

FYI, the PANA group does NOT represent the Chaldean community. They never have. I had not heard of this
organization until today.

Thanks, and god bless you all!

Submit :
Submit





